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Welcome to those who may be visiting with us today.  Please join us for morning tea in the hall 
following the service. 
 

COMING EVENTS 
 

Next Saturday – 29th June 6pm at the Gold Coast Exhibition Centre.  Please be in prayer for 
this free event that many will attend and that many will come to faith in Jesus through this ministry. 
 

                         

       WORSHIP 

Sunday Service 9 am   Preacher: Rebekah Munn 

Bible Readings –Psalm 133; 1 Samuel 16:1-13  

This week we will be looking at 1 Samuel 16 where Samuel first meets David. Please be in 

prayer for the community as we look at the scripture and ask God what He would say to us 

in our day and age. 

 
Facebook, Website & YouTube for online access. 

You tube link for Sunday https://youtube.com/live/CM-AfKAllv0?feature=share 

   
 Currumbin Valley Service 4pm today  
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PRAYER     

 How each one of us can be involved in this vital ministry  
 

1. A small group meets for prayer each Thursday morning at 8.30am in the church. you   are 
welcome to participate.   

2. As most of you are aware, we also have a prayer chain coordinated by Mary Flynn.   If 
you would like those on the Prayer chain to pray for you or for someone known to you, 
contact Mary who will pass the request on to the members of the chain to pray.   

3. In our own quiet times at home we can pray for our church family by following the names 
through our church contact book.This week please especially pray for Norma & Peter 
Waller, Diane Watson, Joy Webb, Olive Weir, Marilynne & Samuel Wilson, Islet Worling, 
Thea Wren, Anne Wright, Wendy & David Wright 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

We are called to be good stewards of all the resources God has given us. Our time, our energy, 
our possessions.  Financially, our offerings are used to both maintain our property, a full-time 
minister, and to fulfil our legal and financial responsibilities, as well as maintaining support for 
chaplaincy in school and our obligation to contribute our share to Synod Mission Support and 
the redress scheme.  If you would like more details, speak to our Treasurer Debbie Freeman 
 

Offerings may be made via the offering box or square EFPOS at the back of the church or by 
direct debit to either of the following: 
 

UCA Southern Gold Coast      General Working Account    Dwell Hub 
BSB: 334-040        A/C 553 861 193                BSB 034 604 

Sunday offerings:      Or cash in the box or                    Taxable A/C 426 972 
   A/C 553 861 206      EFTPOS as you leave.               Donation A/C 426 980 

 

Shout out to the Maintenance Property Team              
The church grounds are looking trim thanks to the hardworking 
Property Team.  With ongoing maintenance a huge task, the team 
would value some extra hands.  Please see Kev Stanley or Nev 
Bowers if you could help in this important area of service.     
 

Roster Coordinator needed.  Many thanks to Shirley Lord who has been cheerfully fulfilling this role for 
such a long time.  It is now time for someone else to take on this responsibility. If two or three people 
would like to give it a go, it may be that this task could be on a rotating basis.  If this is an area of ministry 
that you could fill, please see Dianne Malimonenko.    

 

Cooinda Craft & Coffee Shop continues to be a popular meeting spot for our friends from Pines 
Haven and Elanora Gardens as well as Leisure timers and folk from The Happy group who gather 
for lunch.  In keeping with the cooler weather, Cooinda is now serving hot soup with toasted 
Turkish bread which is proving popular.  
 

It has been good to see groups from other churches, as well as Anglicare and Blue Care making it 
a morning tea stopover on day outings.  It has also become popular with workmen from the 
ongoing roadworks in Pines Lane.  

 

With a connecting door to the Community Pantry now in use, Cooinda staff can assist with sales 
during their own opening hours – Tuesday to Friday 9am to 1pm   Busiest times are around 
lunchtime on Tuesdays and Wednesdays so it’s wise to order ahead on those days. 
 

More volunteers are always welcome so if you would like to try your hand as a waiter,        
sandwich maker, or barista, have a chat to Faye Dunne who heads up this busy team. 
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